
Did you know?

The new Clark County RNS allows individuals 
to receive an email alert when a document is 
recorded against a specific property, name, 
or parcel number.

Enrolling in the Recording Notification Service takes 
four easy steps and requires simple information.

For more information about this service visit the 
county website at: ClarkCountyNV.gov/Recorder

FAQ’s page: www.clarkcountrynv.gov/recorder/rnsfaqs 
Email: RecRNS@ClarkCountyNV.gov 
Phone: 702.455.2844
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